
                                                                         

Bennelong Northside Orienteers 

Briefing Notes for Metro League July 26th 2020 

 

Here are some additional briefing notes for the Metro League Event on July 26th: 

 

• Please read and follow the COVID-19 Safety Information.  Maintain social distancing.  Avoid 

touching anything you don’t need to.  Use hand sanitiser regularly.  Be particularly aware of 

the needs of “vulnerable” participants. 

 

• Maps are limited.  If there is a shortage of maps, Metro League Teams take precedence and 

non-team competitors may need to move to a different Division.  As of 5pm Friday there are 

sufficient maps in all Divisions, although Div 1 is close. 

 

• All Metro League maps have control descriptions in symbols printed on the front of the map.  

If you want loose copies, or descriptions in English, you will need to download them from 

Eventor and print them prior to the event.  Score event control descriptions are printed on 

the map in English. 

 

• The start triangle is at a gate on the school boundary.  After collecting your map, you must 

pass through the gate and continue outside the school grounds.  There are no good route 

choices that return through the school grounds prior to the finish. 

 

• (Note: The control descriptions printed on the map for some divisions use the “clearing” 

symbol rather than the “gate” symbol.  The start triangle for all courses is at the gate.) 

 

• Last start is 11:30am. Course closure is at 12:30 pm.  You must return to the finish by that 

time. 

 

• Beware of mountain bike riders around the Manly Dam MTB track. 

• Route choices through green will generally be much slower than those following tracks or 

clearings. 

• There may be new unmapped mountain bike tracks on the map. 

 


